




In reference to the special election November 4th which will give almost 800,000 citizens a voice again, that 
should be the focus in addition to other Texas issues; and Governor Abbott should therefore oppose any 
redistricting plan that marginalizes minority communities.  


DON’T MESS WITH TEXAS! Stand firm Governor Abbott et al. You will have TEXAS’ support as 
you demonstrate that you as well as Texas cannot and will not be bullied or bought; and that 
you work for no one person or people but “WE THE PEOPLE”, whether you assumed your 
position with or without our votes.

Thank you for your time and for considering my written testimony.


Deirdre Jean-Baptiste




